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Newsletter to the 

- Member federations of IIA 

- IIA - Executive Committee, IIA - Technical Committee, IIA - Control Authority 

- IIA - Honorary president and Honorary Members 

- Interested Countries 

- National teams 

- All Indiacaplayers 

 

Over the last couple of weeks an overall evaluation of the international pandemic situation has been 

executed by both I.I.A. and I.F.L in the light of the 6th Indiaca World Championships that were 

scheduled to take place in Luxembourg in August this year at the facilities of Coque Luxembourg 

Kirchberg. 

Although vaccination campaigns have started all around the world, a return to a normal conditions will 

still take many months. 

No indiaca competitions have taken place for many months making it impossible for our affiliated 

national Federations to start the selection and training process for National Teams.  

Limited number of spectators, social distancing and other restrictions will likely still be applicable 

during 2021. 

Considering the above it has been jointly decided to postpone the event in Luxembourg until August 

2022. 

We hope we can count on your understanding of this difficult decision.  

Stay healthy and looking forward seeing you all soon again. 
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Karlheinz Bührer   Marco Aardoom  Laurent Schüssler 

President I.I.A.    President I.F.L.   President WM OC 


